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Rooms 10, 11 and 15 are very lucky to have a visit from the author Simon Puttock. He has left the classes a challenge; to help him write a book. Very exciting.
This is the first of many author visits for these classes.  Each author will leave them a writing challenge. This is to engage the children in their writing and help them improve their writing skills. 
It’s starting to get darker in the morning and at home time so please be careful on the roads and wear bright clothing. 
Christmas party time is fast approaching
· 14 Dec—Rooms 8 and 9
· 15 Dec—Rooms 3, 4 and 5
· 18 Dec—Rooms 10 and 11
· 19 Dec—Rooms 6 and 7 and Nursery
· 20 Dec—Rooms 18 and 19
· 21 Dec– Rooms 15 and 16
· 22 Dec—Rooms 17 and 18
· More details to follow
Speak Out
Through the PEF funding P6 and 7 are working with SHMU radio to produce their own live radio show. Room 19 has already done a successful and entertaining show.  Radio shows to come are Room 18 on the 31st Oct, Room 17 on 21 Nov and Room 16 is on 12 Dec. All at 11am so tune in.  
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Diary Dates – Session 2017– 2018
30 Oct —Pupils back
17 Nov– School closed to pupils
9 Dec—TPV school fayre 
22 Dec —last day of term
8 Jan—Pupils back
This Christmas our Infants are doing the usual Nativity on Tuesday 12 December in the morning and Wednesday 13 December in the afternoon. 
The older pupils are putting on Aladdin Trouble, a funny pantomime. The evening show will be on 13 December and we have a morning show on the 14 December. More information about tickets will come out next term.
Our Parent Voice is looking for volunteers to help with their Winter Wonderland Fayre on the 9 Dec. Please contact Julie or Heather via Facebook or the school office.
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